



September 19, 2022

To: The Madison County Board of Supervisor and Pat Truesdale

From: Highland Colony Baptist Church

Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to inform you that after the upcoming November 2022 elections it will no longer be practical for Highland Colony Baptist Church located at 1200 Highland Colony Parkway in Ridgeland to serve as a polling precinct.

This decision is based solely on the increased business of our church calendar combined with the growing schedule and use of space by the St. Augustine School. We hope this will allow plenty of time to find an alternate location for the 2023 election cycle.

Sincerely

Bill Hawks

Executive Pastor